
 

Important reminder for everybody’s protection 
We have noticed a certain relaxation on the wearing of the mask. Wearing a mask is one of the 

essential means to reduce the risk of contaminating residents, who are fragile, and our employees. 

Despite the easing of restrictions, it is important to continue to rigorously apply the infection prevention 

and control measures in order to avoid as much as possible the risks of bringing the coronavirus into 

our facilities. 

We would like to remind you that everyone must, upon entering one of our facilities: 

 rigorously respect the basic health measures in the living environment, 

 upon arrival in the living environment, wear a medical-quality mask, according to current 

directives, and keep it on at all times except when eating or drinking, 

 respect the 2 meters physical distancing at all times, 

 not have any symptoms related to COVID-19, 

 not be in isolation for COVID-19.  

Hand hygiene must be practiced in all situations and places: including upon arrival, before and after 

visiting a resident, before and after an activity, before and after eating or drinking, after going to the 

toilet, when leaving, and after wearing gloves if necessary, to name a few. 

Thank you for your support and cooperation and for continuing to respect the current infection 

prevention and control measures to ensure the optimal safety of our residents, their families and our 

employees. Do not hesitate to contact the director of your facility if you have questions that have not 

been answered here.  
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